From: Wells, Mary Eileen Cunniff 
Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2014 9:01 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Ethics question regarding scholarship/reduced rate for a CLE

Hi Steve,

I just wanted to let you know that I received the scholarship to the ABA training.  The registration fee ($35) was waived by the ABA Government and Public Sector Lawyers Division.  The training occurred on February 7, 2014, at the Swissotel in Chicago during the ABA mid-year meeting.  The topic of the training: Deposition Skills: Pointers and Pitfalls Practicum for Government and Private Lawyers.

Please let me know if you need additional information.

Thanks,

Mary Eileen Wells

